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Greetings from the Labyrinth Program at St Paul's! 
 
 

This is a difficult election year for our nation. People have many struggles in their 
lives and are worried about our country’s future.  Many want something different 
for our nation, our communities and our world. It is a frustrating and confusing 
time and people are yearning for something different- for a return to the values of 
justice, peace and respect for our common humanity.  
 
As we know, the sacred path of the labyrinth enables us to find clarity of mind 
and purpose. This election year, The Labyrinth at St Paul's will hold an Election 
Eve Labyrinth Walk for Peace and Justice. We are still in the planning stage and 
are working to involve other community organizations in this endeavor.  We invite 
you to join with us by hosting your own labyrinth walk or by making your labyrinth 
available for walking on election eve or election day.   We hope to use ours as a 
way for people to share their hopes, dreams, prayers and intentions for our 
nation. 
 
If you would like to share information and thoughts about doing this, please 
contact me at ej617@comcast.net or 503-551-2915 (my cell phone and voice 
mail).   I will be out of town until the end of August.  I will be able to check me 
voice and e-mail during that time. 
 
In Peace, 
 
Elaine Jenkins 
Labyrinth Coordinator 


